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August 12, 2022

Dear Sir/Madam.

We hope this letter finds you safe and well.

As Meralco continues to find ways to reach out to our customers and partners, we are committed to help
the Department of Education in ensuring the safety of our teachers, students, and school staff. In line with
this, we respectfully request that we be given an opportunity to share our initiatives to help the schools
prepare for the opening and resumption of face-to-face classes through a webinar, with a title Balik-
Eskwela 2022: Basic Electrical Safety, Energy Efficiency Tips and Introduction to Sustainable Technology
through Solar Power.

Being one with you in your theme: “Tugon sa Hamon ng Ligtas na Balik-Aral”, we wish to impart basic
skills and knowledge on the following key topics:

1. Electrical safety
2. Energy efficiency
3. Sustginable Technology through Solar Power

We look forward to having a very fruitful and enlightening interaction with you, the public school
principals, teaching and non-teaching staff.

This online webinar that will be coursed through Microsoft Teams Live will be held on August 18, 2022
from 9:00AM to 11:00AM.

An electronic invitation and link to the webinar will be sent accordingly.

Thank you and we look forward to this partnership with you.

Sincerely,

NOEL S. PORCIUNCULA

Senior Assistant Vice Prasident and Head,
Meralce Home and Microbiz

Central Business Area
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